
   

        

 

 
 

  

If you answered YES to any of these questions, join faculty and 

students at our Fall Meet & Greet on Wednesday October 3rd from   

2-4pm in Ross Building South Room 701 for pizza and refreshments  

       We are looking forward to seeing you there!  

                                                       

Are you a new or returning student in Work & Labour Studies? 

An undecided major looking to learn more about the program? 

Interested in meeting like-minded peers fighting for living wages? 

Or generally interested in the future of work? 

Please confirm your attendance by clicking HERE as soon as 

possible and no later than Wednesday September 27th 

For more information, 

please contact Carlo 

Fanelli: fanelli@yorku.ca 

wkls.sosc.laps.yorku.ca 
  @YorkU_WKLS 

https://goo.gl/forms/r1tgcehT13VsyyIc2
mailto:fanelli@yorku.ca
http://wkls.sosc.laps.yorku.ca/
https://twitter.com/YorkU_WKLS

